
Chris O’Brien Lifehouse Renews Contract with Oneview Healthcare 
 

CAMPERDOWN, NSW Australia, January 15, 2018 — Chris O’Brien Lifehouse, a not-for-profit cancer 
treatment center in NSW Australia, today announced signing a new six-year contract extension with 
Oneview Healthcare PLC (“Oneview”) (ASX:ONE), the Australian-listed Irish healthcare company.  

Mark McCloskey, President and Founder of Oneview Healthcare stated, “We could not be prouder that 
our first Australian customer has agreed to continue our partnership. We look forward to many more 
years of innovation at the world-renowned cancer centre.” 

About Chris O’Brien Lifehouse 

Lifehouse is an integrated and focused centre of excellence, offering everything a cancer patient needs 
in one place, including advanced onco-surgery, chemotherapy, radiation therapy, clinical trials, research, 
education, complementary therapies and psychosocial support. 

About Oneview Healthcare 

Oneview provides interactive healthcare technologies for patients, families and caregivers. Weaving a 
facility’s existing disparate systems (ADT, EMR, PAS, dietary, alert management and more) into a single 
seamless platform, the solution enables healthcare facilities to engage patients in meaningful ways, 
improve communication, and streamline clinical workflows. Patients enjoy the comfort and convenience 
of information, education, entertainment and environmental controls at the bedside, while facilities 
enjoy better health outcomes and staff satisfaction. 

 


